

Department of Economic Development

Carl M. Koupal, Jr., Director

Division of Insurance P.O. Box 690 Jefferson City, Missouri 65102-0690 Telephone 314/751-4126

Mary C. Hall Acting Director

Bulletin No. 85-09

TO:

ALL PROPERTY & CASUALTY INSURERS WRITING IN MISSOURI

FROM:

MARY C. HALL, ACTING DIRECTOR

SUBJECT:

MARKET AVAILABILITY SURVEY

DATE:

NOVEMBER 15, 1985

The Missouri Division of Insurance has received a number of inquiries in recent months because of cancellations and non-renewals. Therefore, in order for us to best serve Missouri Also, we need to determine for what lines, if any, there is an availability problem and what further action, e.g. formation of a Market Assistance Program or legislative proposal, needs to be taken by this agency.

Enclosed is a Market Availability Survey which we are requesting you complete and return to this division by December 10. Please fill out information for all lines listed on the form. A separate survey form should be completed for each individual company.

You will note that there is a place for listing a contact person and telephone number for each line. This should be a person with sufficient authority to speak for the company if contacted by this division about placing an individual risk.

We request that you notify this division of intent to stop writing a class of business at least 30 days prior to such withdrawal. This is a temporary measure, to last until such time as we determine the need no longer exists. We would also like for you to let us know if you think renegotiations of reinsurance contracts January 1 will bring any change in lines your company writes. As we have said, we need as accurate and timely information as possible and your candid response to this concern will be appreciated.

If you have any questions, please contact Robert A. Maddox, 314/751-3365.

Enclosure